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Dear Parent/Carer  

 

We will be holding a revision launch evening for Year 11 students on Thursday 1 February from 5pm-

7pm. This is in preparation for mock exams, which will take place from 19 February to 8 March.  

  

The session will be interactive and will provide you with an insight into what effective revision looks 

like by giving you the tools to help your child to succeed in their GCSEs. You will be given an 

opportunity to practise different techniques alongside your child, discover what works best for each 

subject and plan how to space revision so that it is more effective. 

 

Teachers will be available on the evening to demonstrate which methods work particularly well and 

to discuss how these may benefit your child.  

 

Revision packs will be available to collect, and refreshments will be provided.  

 

There are only a few weeks left before the exams begin in earnest, so we hope to see you there and 

look forward to working together with you so that your child experiences success at GCSE. 

 

Further Education providers often require certain grades to allow students to access Level 3 courses, 

so effective revision can help to make future plans a reality.  

 

We look forward to seeing you. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

R Wright 
  

Ms Wright  

Assistant Headteacher 
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